
 

Artsmark Platinum Award 

Comments from the panel: 

The panel was impressed by your school’s commitment to placing the arts at the heart of 

the children’s experience of school. It is clear that you have not only used external providers 

to enhance the range of arts provision but that you have also begun to establish your school 

as an advocate for the arts in your area. The SPLAT festival was clearly a great success and 

the leadership provided by your pupils was most impressive. Your Arts Award provision and 

your willingness to listen to pupil voice will also give children a greater sense of their own 

agency.  

It will be good to see your school embedding this over time, using the children even more as 

ambassadors for the arts and as contributors to the CPD that you might increasingly share 

with other schools. You provide clear evidence of the value of the arts in themselves and of 

their contribution to the attainment of children across the curriculum, including pupil 

premium children. Again, this should be disseminated to other settings to make the case for 

the arts for which your school should become an advocate as it goes from strength to 

strength.  

Congratulations on your Artsmark Platinum Award! 


